
  

Department Report 

MEETING DATE: September 18, 2023 

FROM:  Suzanne Skidmore, Director of Human Resources and Risk Management 

SUBJECT: Amended of the 2023-2026 Collective Bargaining Agreement-Supervisory 
with the Professional Firefighters/Paramedics of Palm Beach County Local 
2928, IAFF 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City approved the Professional Firefighters/Paramedics-Supervisory Bargaining Unit of 
Palm Beach County, Local 2928 at the August 7, 2023 City Council Meeting. Based on a typo 
in Article 16 - Section 5 stating employees with Fifteen (15) or more years of service shall 
receive an annual payment of $7500.  It should say employees with Fifteen (15) or more years 
of service shall receive an annual payment of $750.00. The city and the union agree to correct 
the scrivener’s error. 

ANALYSIS 

See attached Collective Bargaining Unit Supervisory Agreement 2023-2026. 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

Any costs associated with the Collective Bargaining Agreement will be included in the City 
Budget.   

LEGAL 

The Collective Bargaining Agreement has been reviewed by our City Attorney.   

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Approve of Resolution 2023-40. 

 


